

Awesome Alum!

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County Alumni Series, this month featuring Aly Mock

When did you attend the Club?

I attended Ronan Boys & Girls Club when I was in 3rd and 4th grade. I also attended during the summer between grades.

What were some of your favorite moments/memories?

Some of my favorite memories were when my older cousins were staff members and I got to hang out with them. Also, being able to go swimming in the pools we had and making friends.

What are you up to now? Job? Did you go to college?

I am currently a Program Coordinator at the Lockwood Clubhouse for intermediate kids. I am also attending MSU Billings and am majoring in psychology. I hope to become a school counselor.

During your BGC employment, you worked at which Club location? How old were you? Was this a high school or college job?

I worked at the Ronan Boys & Girls Club, located on the Flathead Indian Reservation. I started working at the Ronan Boys & Girls Club when I was 16 and a sophomore in high school. Whenever I go home for the holidays, I work there. I transferred to the Lockwood Clubhouse when I moved to Billings. My current position at Lockwood is a college job.

What was your favorite memory as an employee at the Club?

My favorite memory when I first started working at Lockwood, my coworker Jake was making a cake with the kids and since we did not have an over, he used a toaster over to bake the cake.

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?

My advice for Club members would be never give up on your goals and be yourself. Just don't give up trying to do what you really want to do. Where there is love and inspiration, I don't think you can go wrong.

Anything else you would like to add about working at the Club?

I want to thank all of my coworkers from both the Ronan and Lockwood Clubhouses. They are always there to support me and whenever I walk into the building, it feels like home, so thank you.





If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is, we would love to chat! Please email Nicoletta at nflores@bgcyellowstone.org

